
ST. THOMAS SCHOOL, LONI 

 

Dear parents/ students, 

 

Greetings of the day 

 

As the admission for class XI is still in progress, the virtual orientation planned 

for 29th May is rescheduled to 5th June, Saturday.  Classes will start from 14th 

June, Monday. All required details will be shared with you on the orientation 

day, 5th June. Ensure your presence for the orientation. Joining link for the 

meeting will be shared with you well in advance.  

Anyone who would like to take admission is requested to initiate the process 

without further delay.  

 

Thank you 

 

Regards  

Principal 

St.Thomas School, Loni 


